A monthly newsletter for the Rowhedge Community

August 2014

Donyland Despatches

www.essexinfo.net/eastdonylandparishcouncil/donyland-despatches/

Your Parish Council

 Chair:
 Tony Pullon

 01206 804299

 ViceChair:
 Phil George

 01206 804168

 Cllr:
 Doug Clay

 Cllr:
 Gordon Malcolm

 Cllr:
 Richard Helliwell

 Cllr:
 John Rowland

Parish Clerk

CIIr:

Susan Allen
01206 729200
The Crows Nest
Regent Street
Rowhedge CO5 7EA

Nelly Randall

info@eastdonylandpc.co.uk

Office closed: 18th & 19th Sept,

Generally open 10-12 Monday to Friday

To place an article or promote an event please contact the Clerk.

The full council meet 7pm on the 2nd Thursday of each month in the School Hall, excluding August. Members of the public are welcome to attend, Minutes & agendas are available electronically in advance, on request.

Diary Dates:

PC Maintenance Committee **3 Sept. 7pm** Meeting in the Football Club.

Full Parish Council Meeting in the School Hall.

11 Sept.
7pm

Village Lunch - £3, in the Village Hall - no need to book.

16th Sept. 1pm

PC Finance & Personnel Committee Meeting in the Football Club. 17 Sept. 7.30pm

Village Plan Workshop 19 Sept.

Art Exhibition 27-28 Sept. in St Lawrence's Church 10-4

Live Music at 27 Sept.
Ye Olde Albion

Have your Say

on the Village Plan

www.rowhedgevillageplan.co.uk

on the Colne Bridge Proposal www.colnecentenarybridge.co.uk

East Donyland Parish Council

What are we doing?

- The Council has ordered the new playground to be fitted in October 2014.
- The new Lawn Mower is now being used by the Football Club to maintain the recreation ground which is greening up nicely after a little help from Hurricane Bertha!



- We would like to keep parishioners updated by email so please give us your email address if you want to go on our mailing list. Thank you.
- The Council held an extra-ordinary meeting on 12th July to discuss leisure & recreational projects it could potentially support with money from 106 funds. It was a lively, interactive meeting with lots of ideas & public input. Initially we are hoping to obtain funds for a new all weather play arena and a skate board park, both to be situated to the top of the Recreation Ground.



A 'free' Tip

The Attended Freighter was well used on it's last visit to Rowhedge for this year on 8 Aug.

Dates for future visits will be posted on the notice board outside the Parish Council Office and on the website.



A Perfect day; Perfect weather; Perfect location

The annual Sea Food Picnic organised by Rowhedge Heritage Trust for all the community to join in. A great opportunity to enjoy each other's company.

Vacancies

- * The Council need to co-opt another Parish Councillor; sadly Cllr Ann Stott has resigned due to work commitments we thank her for all her efforts.
- * The Council need the services of a part-time Data Entry Clerk for approx. 10 hours per week for 10-12 weeks. Closing date 26th Sept. 2014.

Please refer to our website or the Clerk for further details of these vacancies.

www.essexinfo.net/eastdonylandparishcouncil